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Development Services Department, Building Services Division,  recommending ratification and
appointment of the following to the Building Industry Advisory Committee:
(1) Members: Josh Wood, Sacramento Builders' Exchange; John Costa, North State Building
Industry Association; Mark Johnson, El Dorado County Fire Protection District; Keith DeLapp,
Surveyors, Architects, Geologists and Engineers of El Dorado County; and appoint Bob Granade, El
Dorado Builders' Exchange;
(2) Alternates: Jim Kordakis, Sacramento Builders' Exchange; Dennis Rogers, North State Building
Industry Association; Gary Baldock, El Dorado County Fire Protection District; and Charles Traux,
Surveyors, Architects, Geologists and Engineers of El Dorado County; and appoint Jay Tinker, El
Dorado Builders' Exchange; and
(3) Appoint Jeff Haberman as a Member at Large.
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Approve.

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $0.00

     Funding

          Budgeted $0.00

          New Funding $

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $0.00

Change To Net County Cost $0.00

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: There is no increase in net County cost and therefore
does not affect the Development Services Department budget.

Background: On February 5, 2008, the Board of Supervisors adopted Resolution 25-2008
establishing the membership and setting forth the responsibilities of the Building Industry Advisory
Committee (BIAC).  In the interim, Development Services has received a request for a change to the
representatives of the El Dorado Builders Exchange and subsequently received a request for an
appointment “at large”.

Reason for Recommendation: The reaffirmation of appointees on February 5, 2008 and requested
changes and additions to the BIAC will allow the committee to focus on policies and procedures
related to the building industry.

Action to be taken following Board approval: Upon reaffirmation and approval of the representatives,
the Development Services Department will contact the affected agencies and appointed member.
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The Notice of Vacancy will be changed to indicate one “at large” vacancy with two alternate
vacancies.  Upon receipt of interest, Development Services will request the Board of Supervisors
appoint the interested persons to the BIAC to complete the formation of the committee.

Contact: Larry S. Lohman ext. 5325

Concurrences: David Storer
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